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Continue to pray for  
religious vocations 

Keep in Touch 
 

Remember, you may always view current and past 
newsletters at the Delchester Serra Club web site at 
www.delchesterserra.org and also contact us through 
the email link there. 

Schedule for  September - October 2013 

September 7 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Our speaker will be Nancy 
Costello, Office of Vocation Promotion, Missionary Sisters of the Sacred Heart. 

September 17 Annual Priests and Deacons Cookout—5 p.m. at the St. James Alumni House (The Dog-
house).  No Officers and Trustees meeting will be held. 

October 5 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

October 15 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

Prospective Members 

It is not too early to think about inviting prospective 
club members to our membership meeting on Satur-
day, November 2.  This will be an opportunity for 
people to learn about our goals, our programs, our 
activities, and our prayers. 
 
Please try to bring at least one person or couple 
whom you think would appreciate a chance to join in 
our efforts. 

Priests and Deacons Picnic 

Our annual club picnic to recognize priests and dea-
cons from our affiliated parishes will be held on 
Tuesday, September 17, at the St. James Alumni 
House (a.k.a. The Doghouse) in Eddystone starting 
at 5 p.m. 
 

At our August membership meeting, members 
signed up indicating what food and supplies  they 
would bring to the picnic.   
 
If you were not at that meeting, you can indicate 
what you want to bring at the September 7 member-
ship meeting.  If you will not be able to attend that 
meeting, please contact Margaret Flanagan at 610-
499-1451 to  discuss what is still needed. 
 
Please plan to attend this enjoyable event at which 
we will both enjoy the company of our priests and 
deacons as we thank them for their vocations. 

Club Dues 

Delchester Serra Club members received their annu-
al dues notices in August.  These dues are payable 
on September 1, 2013.   
 

Thanks to those members who paid their dues at the 
August membership meeting.  Prompt payment will 
eliminate the need for second notices.   


